
 

7-21-2020   Summer Update 

 

Hello, Lake Forest families. This is your principal, Sharon Boyd. This call comes to 

keep you informed about the upcoming school year. As you know, the health, 

safety, and well-being of our students and staff continue to be our highest priority 

during this time of uncertainty. 

 

Our school district is preparing to open in a district-wide e-Learning instructional 

model for the 20/21 school year. The School Board will continue its discussion 

regarding school re-opening on Wednesday, July 22. The topic will be eLearning 

Fall 2020: What Teachers, Students and Families Can Expect.  

 

The Pre-Registration Questionnaire I asked you all to complete will remain open 

until further notice. It may be accessed by logging onto your child’s Single Sign-On 

LaunchPad at sso.browardschools.com. Survey responses will assist us with 

planning when we transition from district-wide eLearning to a hybrid or full-time, 

in-school instructional model. You may update your preferred option as often as 

needed.  

However, when we transition from district-wide eLearning, your child will be 

assigned to the preferred option for the duration of the semester. 

 

Your input and feedback are essential and will continue to be solicited throughout 

this planning phase. We will send regular communications to you to get your 

input. Please visit the school's website at lakeforest.browardschools.com for 

more information. Thank you & have a great day. 


